
 Ventura County Draft 
Hydromodification Control Plan  

Stakeholder Meeting  
July 30, 2013, 9:30 - 11:30 AM 

Ventura County Government Center  
Pacific Conference Room  

(behind cafeteria in Hall of Justice) 
800 S. Victoria Ave. 
Ventura, CA 93009 

 

The Ventura County Stormwater Quality Management Program is 
hosting a Stakeholder Meeting to present and discuss the draft 
Hydromodification Control Plan (HCP).  The HCP is a requirement of the 
July 8, 2010 Stormwater Permit.  

Topics will include: 

• Applicability to development and 
redevelopment projects,  

• Areas in Ventura County 
susceptible to hydromodification, 

• The draft control standard and 
BMP sizing, and design guidance 

 

 

An agenda and the draft Hydromodification Control Plan will soon be posted 
on http://www.vcstormwater.org  Please visit this site for more information.  


